
 

 
 

         

 
 

                

(SIARAN SEGERA) 
 

CIQ TOLL 
 
“Cabinet yesterday (6 Aug) took great consideration of the 
public feedback on the implementation on the toll at Customs, 
Immigration and Quarantine Complex, Bangunan Sultan 
Iskandar (CIQ BSI) Johor Bahru and will be taking steps to find 
ways to help improve and boost the use of public transport as 
this will reduce the impact to users.  
 
This will be undertaken by SPAD working closely with Ministry 
of Works, Ministry of Transport and the State Government of 
Johor.  
 
The impact on businesses will be assessed to address the 
concerns of businesses especially in Johor Bahru as it is too 
early to conclude on the impact without proper data.  
 
The Deputy Prime Minister will chair a special meeting soon on 
this to ensure that solutions decided upon are holistic.” 
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